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THE GOOD OF THE HIVE IS COMING TO SCOTLAND IN AUGUST!!!  

WE NEED OPTIONS FOR HONEYBEE MURAL SITES SOON! 

To suggest a wall or area near you please complete the following and email by the 30th June 

2017 (email to development@scottishbeekeepers.org.uk) along with a good picture of the 

area. The final area will be chosen in July 2017. The area should be in a busy place, with 

good footfall and passing traffic, and permissions to paint the area must be in place by the 

beginning of August17. 

Your name: 

Email address: 

Tel number: 

Member of Scottish Beekeepers Association (Y or N): 

Member of Local Beekeeping Association (If yes please detail which): 

Wall/Area address (include post code): 

Approximate wall/area size (height and width in metres): 

Wall/area material: 

Owner of wall/area: 

Permission to paint wall/area (Y or N): 

If No will permission be in place for August 2017: 

Access to wall/area, please detail any need for ladders, scaffolding and ease of access: 

 

Ability to raise funds locally and host artist (Y/N/Don’t Know): 

Should you have any questions please contact Michelle Berry, Development Officer, Scottish 

Beekeepers Association on email (as above) or mobile 0793 121 1897. Thank you. 
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